
ATTN: M French 
Good Afternoon,
Please find attached letter on behalf of the Owners Corporation (SP68478) at 6-7 Funda Place, Brookvale in 
relation to the proposed modification (MOD2022/0634) to DA2020/0110. The Owners Corporation object to the 
proposal and set out their concerns in the attached document.
Thankyou 
Kind Regards

Lana Fisher
Licensed Senior Strata Manager 
If you would like to pass on feedback in relation to the service you are receiving please contact 

A Suite 3, 529 Pittwater Rd, Brookvale NSW 2100
P 612 9939 8061
W www.freshstrata.com.au

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.

This email and any attachments are proprietary and confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is 
addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily reflect or represent those of Fresh 
Strata Pty Ltd. If you have received this email in error, please let us know immediately by reply email and delete it from your system. You 
may not use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message nor disclose its contents to anyone. Fresh Strata Pty Ltd (25 080 234 859), 
3/529 Pittwater Road, Brookvale, New South Wales, 2100
P Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From: Lana Fisher
Sent: 2/12/2022 3:42:23 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject:
TRIMMED: SP68478 | 6-7 Funda Place, Brookvale - RE: 
MOD2022/0634 - 12/20-22 Cross St, Brookvale 

Attachments: ASP004220221130343500.pdf; 














